

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter - 09/12/2019

We are learning:

We are continuing with our Christmas theme this week. We will be writing Christmas cards and doing some Christmas counting. There are Gingerbread houses in the role play area and polar bears and snow in the solids tray. In the painting area we are using cotton buds dipped in paint to decorate Christmas trees. We will also be practicing our cutting skills this week.

Outdoor we are making some chalk baubles and having a jingle bells band.

Word of the Week:

The word of the week is 'Carols.'

Focus Story

We will be reading the nativity story this week and the children will be making their own nativity scene.

Focus Song

We will be practising our Christmas songs ready for our 'Christmas Sing Along' on Wednesday 18th December 2019

WOW Books

Please remember to bring your WOW books back to nursery. The children love to share with us what they have been doing at home.

Wow Book Challenge:

Can you make your own Christmas card?

Let's Grow Project

It's the last week for the Let's Grow project so all the characters will be returning to nursery for a little party. A new group of children will be starting this project in the New Year.

Attendance

Well done to the Ladybirds who are the winners this week, with 91%. Ducklings 89%
Caterpillars 87%
Butterflies 83%



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Library Books

Remember to bring your library book in so you can swap it on your library day. Miss Grace's library:

Ducklings change their books on a Monday.

Ladybirds change their books on a Tuesday.

Butterflies change their books on a Wednesday.

Caterpillars change their books on a Thursday.

Spare coat

We play outdoors in all weathers and coats can get wet and muddy. If you would like to bring a spare coat, for your child to play out in, please let your Key Person know and we will ensure they wear this coat when they go outdoors.

<u>Tapestry</u>

Tapestry is up and running now; our on line learning journal. If you haven't signed the parental agreement or are having any problems accessing it then please contact the office.

Acts of Kindness

We need 18 more acts of kindness to achieve our target of 100. Please help us achieve this goal by passing on the heart your child was sent home with. If you would like another heart, please ask at the office. If you need any ideas, come and have a look at our display in the entrance hall.

Dates for your diary

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 13^{th} December. If they would like to, the children can wear a Christmas jumper to nursery. The charity this year is Save the Children and we suggest a donation of £1.

Christmas Sing A Long Wednesday 18^{th} December 2019. Our morning session will start at 11:00 a.m. and the afternoon session will start at 2:30 p.m. All welcome.

The children will be having a Christmas party on Thursday 19^{th} December 2019. They can where their party clothes.

Nursery is closed Friday 20th December and we return to Nursery Monday 6th January 2020.



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs. Daniels-Green

Headteacher

